
 

Monday 24th February—Friday 28th February  Half term School Closed 

Monday 14th April—Friday 25th April Easter Holidays School Closed 

Monday 26th May—Friday 30th May Half term School Closed 

Monday 5th May Bank Holiday School Closed 

Health and Safety 

Sorry but for health and safety 
reasons we are not able to give 
out birthday cake and treats 
from home. 

Please do not send treats in for 
your child’s class. 

Car Parking                                                       
Many thanks to families who park a liƩle way from school and walk. We are aware that congesƟon 
around school is a problem at key Ɵmes. Should you have concerns about the traffic, we are always   
happy to hear them and will pass them on to  Middlesbrough Council or you can phone the team  direct 
on 01642 726001. 

Remember the poppies? 
A message from the Royal 
BriƟsh Legion… 
You should all feel extremely 

proud raising a total of £315.94, which is an    
absolutely amazing achievement. 
Thank you again for being involved with the 
Poppy Appeal. 
RBL Middlesbrough Team 

Danyar Amna Alice 
Aahil Saliha Ayaan 
Esra George Manasvi 
Ali Sophie Fikayo 

Sophie Melisa Ruby 
Ariyan Allyssia Stefan 
Hassan Rhia Emanuel 
Lawin Ibrahim Victoria 
Aivin Youssef Joey 

Aishah Marshall Deako 
Zoya Kamran Hasnain 

Anugraha Unni Aminah Ian 
Imran Aila Rithu 
Husna Sarah Chenar 

Miracle Mitchell Ibrahim 
Ayaan Jaswiny Murtaza 
Rolan Jasim Ahmed 

Juliana Hadiya Kiara 
Anaya Hajra Nishaan 

Sekinat Mahadev FaƟma 
Kimberly Muskaan Hayah 
Amelia Anabia Hawa 
Ahnaf Anayah Sufian 

Antonio Gadalla Kane 
Harshivsinh Zayn Karolina 

Ava-Lee Lily Sufian 
Riley Reuben Raihan 

Romaisa Ahla Brooklyn 
Laura Aaleyah Kye-Blake 

Isabella James Logan 
Dayne Samideen Rinata 
Rodina Ayah  

FʋȾʑɄɰɸɗ ʋnɍ Thʋɻɖ yʝɤ 
We say thank you and a fond farewell to Mrs 
Doloughan who leaves us at the end of this half 
term. Mrs Doloughan has been a teacher with 
us for 23 years and has worked so hard for the 
children here at Breckon Hill. We wish Mrs 
Doloughan all the very best for 
her next chapter and want her 
to know that she will be 
missed. 

Safer Internet Day 2025 will take place on the 11th of February 2025, with         
celebraƟons and learning based around the theme 'Too good to be true? There is 
lots online to support parents with  keeping  children safe when using the           
internet at: hƩps://www.saferinternetday.org/. In school we will be learning 
about how we can use the internet and online games safely. We will also be 
learning about how to use phones and social media in a posiƟve way. 

Tȱɏ Wʝʁlɍ Է Wʝʁɖ 

We have welcomed Cummins into school to work with Y5 pupils exploring electricity with microbits and 
Scalextric. What a great day! 

Inʤroʏuʎʖnɒ ʝʦɠ Sʘɵɸlɡ Bʦɵlȫʑɠ  Wʝʁɖ ʖɚ Sɭhoɼɗ ... 

These essenƟal skills help unlock learning in the classroom, boosƟng academic outcomes, perseverance 
and self belief. They halve the likelihood of being out of work, and increase earnings across a lifeƟme. 
They even boost wellbeing and life saƟsfacƟon. We are seeing children demonstrate these important 
life skills every day. Well done everyone! 



Please remember 96% is the average aƩendance for primary 
children. It is essenƟal that we have  contact telephone         

numbers for parents and carers, if you change your telephone 
number please let the office staff know. Just a reminder that 

Headteachers may not authorise holidays in term Ɵme.                                                                                  

Well done to all the children who achieved 

100% attendance last term! 

Class % 
Nursery AM 88 
Nursery PM 85 

R Miss CoƩrell 96 
R Miss Morgan 98 
R Miss Rafferty 91 
Y1 Mrs Holian 94 

Y1 Miss Featherstone 92 

Y2 Miss Gates and Miss 95 

Y2 Mrs Parnell 94 
Y2 Mrs Harrison 95 

Y3 Mrs Doloughan 95 
Y3 Mrs Moloney 99 

Y3 Miss Shaw 94 
Y4 Mr Towers 96 
Y4 Miss Nilsen 97 
Y4 Miss Brown 88 
Y5 Miss Fisher 97 

Y5 Miss L Brown 97 
Y5 Mrs Hill 93 

Y6 Mrs AƩah 96 
Y6 Mrs Holmes 96 
Y6 Miss Harris 97 

Whole School 95% 

Whole School Attendance 

Have you applied for your child’s 
place in our RecepƟon class in             
Breckon Hill for September ? 

We are happy to help should you need it. 
Just pop in to school. 

 2 and 3 Year Old Places Available 

       Please call in to school to find out more about a place. 
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Dear Parents and Carers,  

Happy New Year to you and your family. We look forward to 2025 and hope it is a very 
good year for everyone. We would like to send our good wishes to all our families who 
celebrate Chinese New Year this month. Best wishes,  Mrs Smith.                                                              

Children’s Mental Health Week       
3rd– 9th of February. This is an              
opportunity to shine a spotlight on 
the  importance of  children and 
young  people’s mental health. This website has  
resources for families:                 
www.childrensmentalhealthweek.org.uk/

Year 4 Plays                       
We welcome parents and carers :                                                                        
Y4N Monday 17th February 9am                                       
Y4B Monday 17th February 2:20pm                             

Y4T Tuesday 18th February 9am                                         
Y4 parents, please look out for a leƩer 

and Ɵckets. 


